
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  October 23, 2017 
 
To:  Parish and School Staff 
 
From: Father Tim Hepburn, Director, Office of Vocations 
 
Re:  31 Club Cards   

           
 
The 31 Club Prayer Cards have arrived and will be sent to your location within 
the next week. 
 
If you need additional prayer cards, please contact Sally Scardasis at 
sscardasis@archatl.com or 404-920-7463. 
 
Thank you. 
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